07 December 2020

Attention: Greg Newman
Manager

City of White Rock
Planning Department
15322 Buena Vista Avenue
White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6

Dear Greg,

RE: Development Application No. PRJ-000303

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written comment on file PRJ-00303 15053 Marine Drive on the
application for a cannabis retail Store.

The subject property at 15053 Marine Drive is located within the White Rock Elementary catchment. The Surrey
School District expresses general concern with any business selling cannabis containing products (particularly in
and around school hours) in close proximity to any of our schools. The subject property and White Rock
Elementary are separated by two major street thoroughfares, and therefore, mitigating the friction between the
use with the elementary school.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this application and we trust that our concerns will be considered
as part of this application.

Kind Regards.
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Kelly Isford-Saxon
Manager, Demographics & Facilities Planning
School District No. 36 (Surrey)
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